
 

                                     NOTICES 

 THE REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING FOR 

FEBRUARY 1st HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

THE REGULAR FEB. 15th MEETING OF THE DEVELOPMENT 

REVIEW BOARD HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

A SPECIAL MEETING (Open to the Public) of the 

PLANNING COMMISSION IS SCHEDULED FOR 

WEDNESDAY  FEB. 15th, at 6:30 pm, at Town Office 

Conference Room. 

 

                                      


